
 

 
MARCH 24, 2010 
 
CIRCULAR NO. 10/10 
 
TO MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION  
 
Dear Member: 
 
PRE-EMPLOYMENT MEDICAL EXAMINATION (PEME) PROGRAM: NEW CLINICS IN 
NOVOROSSIYSK AND ROSTOV-ON-DON, RUSSIAN FEDERATION 
 
Your Managers are pleased to report the further development of the Club’s PEME program. 
 
With immediate effect, the following clinics have been authorized: 
 
Federal Institution Federal Medicine and Boily Agency.  South District Medical Centre 344019 6, 1-
st Liniya Street, Rostov-on-Don, Russian Federation. Phone: +7 863 2549466.  Contact: Mr. 
Pleskachev Sergey Alexandrovich. 
 
Fob Novorossiysk Medical Center of the Russian Public Health Services.  16/18 Novorossiyskoy 
Respubliki Street, Novorossiysk, Russian Federation.  Phone: +7 8617 257803.  Dr. Sergey 
Shtvoryan. 
 
If Members have any questions, they should feel free to contact Dr. William Moore, Senior Vice 
President at +1 212 847 4542 or by e-mail at william.moore@american-club.com. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Joseph E.M. Hughes, Chairman & CEO 
Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc., Managers for 
 THE AMERICAN CLUB 


